
VJB21. Flexible Working Policy

The Board considered a report by the Assessor and Electoral registration
Officer presenting revised Flexible Working Policy for approval.

The Boards’ policy had been in place since 2015.  It had been reviewed
as part of the ongoing review of HR policies and following requests from
staff to work compressed hours.  The revised policy, which had been
developed in consultations with Clackmannanshire Council, and the staff
consultation process, contained provision for compressed hours.

Decision

The Board approved the updated Flexible Working Policy.


